
From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF <KTNFStatutoryConsultee@hotmail.com>  

Sent: 06 May 2021 11:31 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/1594/P 

Thank you for sending this application.  

We understand  that perceived health risks are not a matter that can be taken into account when 

you determine this application.  We assume that its proximity to Cantelowes Gardens which is a 

significant play and recreation area won’t be taken into account on health grounds?    

We note that many different sites have been considered in Kentish Town, and it may be that this 

location may be the least worst option. However we make these comments:  

We note that this monopole is not in a conservation area, but why is it necessary to have as many as 

3 equipment cabinets?  

We would like you to check/assess/require that the equipment will be shared with other providers 

to reduce the quantity of street furniture in the future.  

Kind regards 

Paul Seviour, Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum.  


